
Man  wanted  by  New  Bedford
police  for  breaking  into
Penny’s Variety Store
New Bedford police are seeking an arrest warrant for 49-year
old Richard Nunes with a last known address of Glendale Street
in Maynard, MA.

Nunes who has had prior ties in New Bedford and who may still
be in the area is wanted in connection with a breaking and
entering  charge  which  occurred  at  Penny’s  Variety  Store
located at 181 Arnold Street. The break was reported on Sunday
morning at approximately 07:30 am. Damage to the building was
caused  as  result  of  the  break  and  a  large  quantity  of
cigarette  cartons  were  taken.

Officer  Bryant  Capello  was  able  to  identify  Nunes  from
surveillance footage. We are asking for the publics assistance
in locating Nunes. Anyone with information of his whereabouts
is  asked  to  contact  us  at  508-C-RIME  (2-7463)  or  at
tip@newbedfordpd.com.
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